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 The Cherokee County Board of Supervisors met for a budget work session on Friday, February 9, 2018 at 

1:30 p.m. with Dennis Bush, Rick Mongan, Gary Lundquist, and Duane Mummert present. Steve Peterson, Aurelia 

Star, represented the press.  Emily Heidesch, Auditor’s Assistant, was also in attendance.  

 The supervisors reviewed projected ending cash balances and property tax rates after department budgets 

were adjusted for actual health insurance rates for the 2018/2019 fiscal year. 

 Consensus of the board was to have the Auditor’s Office prepare the state budget forms with a 36 cent levy 

rate increase which results in a total property tax increase of approximately $147,000. 

 There being no further business, Chairman Mongan adjourned the meeting at 1:50 p.m.  

 All board agendas and minutes are available online at www.cherokeecountyiowa.com . 

 

 

 

_______________________________________  Attest: ______________________________________ 

                 Rick Mongan, Chairman           Kris Glienke, County Auditor 
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